
The Gallery at Seekers Church 
Is pleased to present 

“Rachel Carson: The Sense of Wonder” 
A photography exhibit by Keith Kozloff 

 

February 2nd -April 6th, 2025 
Opening Reception: Sunday, 

February 2nd noon – 2:30 
 

to see show by appointment contact Sandra at sandra@seekerschurch.org 
for sales and info on artwork contact Keith at keith.kozloff@verizon.net 

(to see more of Keith’s work visit https://www.peripheralvisions.space/ ) 
 

Seekers Church 276 Carroll St NW 
Washington, DC 20012 


